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1. Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 To provide the Scrutiny Committee with details of the planning 

application consultation process of the City Council.  The Head of 
Planning and Environment will provide the Committee with a report in 
advance of the Scrutiny Committee.  

 
2. Background 
 
2.1 At the beginning of the municipal year when the Committee was 

considering its work programme it was agreed that a report be 
submitted on the City Council’s consultation process in respect of 
planning applications. 
  

3. Current Position 
 

3.1 Members will receive a detailed report in advance of the Scrutiny 
Meeting.  At the meeting Members will be briefed by the Head of 
Planning and Environment. 

 
4. Recommendation 
 
4.1 The Committee is asked to receive the report at Committee from the 

Head of Planning and Environment. 
 
5. Background Papers 
 

None 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Helen Lancaster (0191 561 1232) 

helen.lancaster@sunderland.gov.uk 
 
 
 


